
Community 
information 
session.
Please join us for an open house to learn about TC Energy’s proposed Pumped 
Storage Project. Come out and enjoy some refreshments and a conversation 
about the project. Everyone is welcome and we hope to see you there. 

Thursday, January 16, 2020
Thursday, January 23, 2020

5:30 p.m. Doors open 
6 – 6:30 p.m. Presentation
6:30 – 9 p.m. Drop-in style open house

Meaford and St. Vincent Community Centre – Auditorium 
(151 Collingwood Street, Meaford)

At 6 p.m., TC Energy will provide an overview presentation of its proposed 
project. Following the presentation, TC Energy representatives will be 
available to provide information on the project, answer your questions and 
listen to your feedback.

About the proposed project

TC Energy is in the early stages of determining if a Pumped Storage Project 
can be developed on the Canadian Army’s 4th Canadian Division Training 
Centre, in the Municipality of Meaford. The project would provide 1,000 MW 
of flexible, clean energy to Ontario’s electricity system using a technology 
known as pumped storage. It would be designed to store electricity when it 
is available in excess of our needs – typically electricity that would otherwise 
be wasted or exported at a loss. That stored energy would then provide 
emission-free electricity back to Ontarians when they need it most. There are 
numerous levels of assessment and approvals required before this concept 
could become a reality.

If you are not able to attend the open house or if you have any questions 
or comments, please contact TC Energy at:
energy_storage@tcenergy.com
1-844-551-0055

More information about the project, including the material 
shared at the sessions is available at: 
TCEnergy.com/pumpedstorage




